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CROYDON STREET ART 

Friday 25 April 2025 

  

Dear Croydon Fellowship Member, 

 

We will take a stroll round Croydon town centre to have a look at the street art.  This is something 

that is always changing as old buildings get knocked down and new ones go up.  Perhaps we'll be 

the first to see a new Banksy!!  

 

We'll have a look round the Queen's Garden area.  As well as containing some interesting murals, 

the Garden is interesting itself. Did you know there used to another railway station there?  We will 

then head for the High Street to see some long lasting murals before coming back round via the 

steel sculptures of three famous people.  Can you guess who? They all once lived in 

Croydon.  Then we'll see more art in the Surrey Street area where there is a fruit and veg market 

(should you want to to do some shopping).  Lastly, we'll look at some more modern work along 

North End and in the Whitgift Centre.   

 

It should take about 1.5 hours and it's all accessible.   

 

After the walk you may wish to stay in Croydon for a spot of lunch or you can head back to the 

Station. 

 

DATE – Friday 25 April 2025 

 

TIME – 10:45 hrs to set off at 11:00 hrs. 

 

MEET – Main entrance of East Croydon Railway Station. 

                 Please use public transport - many trains, buses and trams stop here 

COST – Free 

 

There is no need to book in advance – just turn up and enjoy the walk and the company. 

 

Please “book in” with me when you arrive as we like to keep a record of members who attend 

events.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you all and fingers crossed for a warm dry day! 


